NEWPORT CONSTRUCTION SERVICES

To whom it may concern,

St Helena's Episcopal Church sustained hail damage to the Parish Hall and has been awarded funds from
insurance company to replace. Newport Construction would like to get approval from the Historical
Commission to proceed with installation of a galvalume standing seam roof. Proposed new roof is
identical, material and style, to the roof directly next to the parish hall. Submitted are pictures of roof to
be replaced and completed look and sample of material. Please do not hesitate to call for any other
information needed to complete this process.

Donnie Rabenaldt

Newport Construction Services
24123 Boerne Stage Rd

San Antonio, TX 78255

210-845-5947



